
 

November 11, 2021 

Dear friends and family, 

We hope you are all enjoying the change of season. This is such a beautiful time of year in New 

Hampshire.  We continue to monitor the spike in Covid-19 in NH and follow guidance provided 

by public health and CMS. 

Over this past week we had a very festive time celebrating Halloween. Our art group painted 

pumpkins, we took scenic drives to see Halloween decorations in town, and of course the in-

house party. Many of our staff and residents participated in the fun by dressing up in costume. 

Please check out our Facebook page for photos. 

As a reminder, Warde has a COVID-19 update page with key information specific to our 

community at https://wardehealthcenter.org/covid-19-update/. I would encourage you to review 

the updated information weekly. Information regarding facility wide testing will also be reported 

on this site. 

I also wanted to put out to our families that many times some of our best employees come 

through word of mouth and recommendation of people like you. If you know of anyone looking 

to get into the healthcare field or has a passion for working with the elderly please keep us in 

mind. We have many opportunities for continuing education and career growth. Please do not 

hesitate to reach out to myself or Deb Racca in H.R. at whc.hrmgr@nh-cc.org .  

If you have any other questions or concerns please reach out to our director of nurses or myself. 

Peace, 

Bret Pomeroy 

Administrator 
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